Ag&ota 5 - 2 [en] 22,
Millx Southworth -

From: Helen Freeman <mshelenp31@gmail.com>

Sent: 14 July 2022 18:00

To: clerk@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk

Cc: friendsoftp2018@gmail.com

Subject: Grants available for Projects to reduce antisocial behaviour in Cornwall

Good afternoon Millie,

I don’t know whether you are aware or not that the Police and Crime Commissioner, Alison Hernandez has this year
allocated £182,500 to her community grants scheme with the current round being dedicated to reducing the impact of
antisocial behaviour in the county.

Interested parties can apply for between £1,000 and £5,000 from a process run by the Comwall Community Foundation and
applications have to be submitted by the 15th August 2022,

Eligible activities might include arts and sports programmes, mentoring schemes, parental support activities among
others. The Friends of Thanckes Park would like to apply for this grant to develop youth sessions for skateboard
consultation work, and for some initial design time from skate park consultants.

We therefore seek approval from Torpoint Town Council, as leaseholders of the site, to undertake this consultation work
prior to submitting our application, and would be pleased to discuss this further with the council if required.

I look forward to your response.
Kind regards
Helen Freeman

Secretary
Friends of Thanckes Park



